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May 10, 2017 – For Immediate Release 
 

Zumbro Valley Health Center Earns Meets Standards® Seal 
 

Rochester, Minn. – Zumbro Valley Health Center recently received the Meets Standards® seal 

from the Charities Review Council, an independent reviewer focused on ensuring standards of 

accountability for non-profit organizations. This three-year certification was achieved by 

successfully completing Charities Review Council’s Accountability Wizard® review process. 

 

“We are pleased to successfully complete this review for the third time,” said Chief Executive 

Officer Dave Cook, LICSW, MSW. “It’s a rigorous process that demonstrates our sincere 

commitment to meeting the high standards current and prospective donors have for our 

organization.” 

 

The review process examined four key areas: public disclosure, governance, financial activity 

and fundraising. By successfully completing the review, the council recognizes that Zumbro 

Valley Health Center’s policies and procedures are aligned with accepted standards of 

accountability. By participating in this review, the organization demonstrates responsibility, 

integrity and transparency to donors as well as the general public. 

 

Zumbro Valley Health Center’s full review is available online at www.smartgivers.org. 

 

About Zumbro Valley Health Center 

Restoring hope…one life at a time. For more than 50 years, Zumbro Valley Health Center has 

worked to improve the health of people in SE Minnesota regardless of their ability to pay. Our 

organization enhances the quality of life for individuals through an integrated model of care 

providing behavioral health, medical, dental and community support services. Last year, staff 

served more than 4,000 people, the overwhelming majority of whom are from under-served 

populations. The services we provide all have the same goal – helping people with an addiction 

disorder, a mental illness or a co-occurring condition lead more healthy, productive and self- 

sufficient lives. Zumbro Valley Health Center is a private, non-profit organization serving 

Olmsted and Fillmore counties. For more information, visit our Web site at www.zvhc.org or 

call 507-289-2089. 
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